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Chapel on Wed., Feb. 1st will be led by Pastor Doug of St. Paulôs. 

Looking Aheadļ 
¶ Tues., Jan. 31st 

      Cyber Safety Assembly 

¶ Wed., Feb. 1st 

      2:00 PM Dismissal 

¶ Thurs., Feb. 2nd 

      Girls Basketball Senior 

      Night 6:00 PM 

¶ Fri., Feb. 3rd 

      Mid-Term 

¶ Tues., Feb. 14th 

      Boys Basketball Senior 

      Night 

¶ Feb. 14th - 16th 

      6th - 8th Grade 

      Book Fair 

¶ Fri., Feb. 17th 

      PTL Meeting 8:30 AM 

      K-12 Denim Days 

      Nelsonôs Chicken Dinner 

¶ Mon., Feb. 20th 

      Presidentôs Day 

      NO SCHOOL 

¶ Tues., Feb. 21st 

      Science Fair 

¶ Thurs., Feb. 23rd 

      Spring Sports Meeting 

      5:30 PM 

¶ Tues., Feb. 28th 

      Kindergarten Round-Up 

      5:30 - 7:30 PM 

¶ Wed., Mar. 1st 

      2:00 Dismissal 

      Ash Wednesday 

¶ Fri., Mar. 3rd 

      HS Denim Days 

      K-8 Spring Pictures 

 

Wittôs Wisdom - The Lord is my Shepherd! 
 

Over the years, I have had the opportunity to teach at a variety of educational levels 

ranging from preschool through college.  The majority of my formative years of teach-

ing were spent at the early elementary level, first and second grade. 

Students in early elementary are like none other.  Their enthusiasm for learning and 

sharing bubbles over into everything they do; each day is full of new adventure.  They 

anxiously await each new experience.  Topics like reading, math and science are greeted 

with eagerness.  However, nothing matches the gusto that accompanies show and tell; 

especially when parents are involved. 

The introduction of a parent by a child is an event that none should miss.  With a bright 

smile that literally stretches from ear to ear, the child utters a whirlwind of words and 

phrases searching for just the right adjectives and adverbs to pay tribute to their father or 

mother; but in the end, no words can express the devotion and honor the child feels in 

his or her heart for that caregiver that they call Mom or Dad. 

As children of God, we too should overflow with praise for our caregiver, our Lord.  The 

one who created the world we live in and spoke the stars into the sky calls us His chil-

dren.  Ark doors were closed, the Red Sea was parted, water flowed from a rock and 

manna gathered from the ground, and our loving Father willingly sent His only Son to 

the cross because He wished to keep us safe; to care for us.   While we are invited to call 

Him Father, our focus over the next few weeks will be another caretaker title; that of 

Shepherd. 

The image of a shepherd caring for his flock is found through out the Bible.  One of the 

most prominent sections is found in Psalm 23.  Over the next several weeks, this section 

of the newsletter will be dedicated to a closer look at this beloved Psalm we will more 

closely examine our heavenly Fatherôs tender mercy and care as we rejoice in the fact 

that the Lord is our Shepherd. 

 

In His Service, 

 

Joel J. Witt 

        Lutheran School Association                                                                                                                   Educating for tomorrow and eternity 

2001 E. Mound Rd., Decatur, IL 62526           Phone: 217/233-2001      Fax: 217/233-2002                           Email: office @lsadecatur.net 

Do you know a child who is eligible to 

begin Kindergarten next year?   

Contact Susan Keane at 

skeane@lsadecatur.net for a tour, and to be 

added to the mailing list for the new,  

interactive Kindergarten Round-Up on  

February 28th from 5:30 - 7:30 PM. 
 

Re-enrollment for current students  

begins in February.  More information on  

re-enrollment will be coming soon! 
 

#itsgreattobeanlsalion 
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Drop off by 9:00 AM   Pick up 

January 30    February 3 

February 6    February 10 

February 13    February 17 

NO SCRIP THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 20 
 

Please make sure that you use the newest version of the Scrip 

order form each time that you order.  The date is in the  

bottom, right hand corner of the order form. 
 

Donôt forget that orders are due by 9:00 AM Monday  

morning.  This includes paper and online orders. 

St. Johnôs Lutheran Church 

2727 N. Union Blvd. 

Angela Cushing will be teaching Financial Peace  

University beginning on Thursday, February 2nd at 

6:30 PM.  The class meets every Thursday for 9 

weeks.  The cost is $99.00 per family.  Sign-up by 

calling the church office at 875-3656. 

 Monday Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week N Nachos 
Chicken 
Sandwich 

Chicken & 
Noodles 

Fish  
Nuggets 

Chicken 
Fajitas 

Alt=Sand-
wich Vegetable Vegetable Vegetable Chips Vegetable 

 Fruit Fruit Fruit Vegetable Fruit 

 
Animal 
Crackers Pretzels Biscuit Fruit Dessert 

Along with cold and flu season, we are also 

in ñlice seasonò. This is a common  

occurrence throughout most schools this time 

of year, but can be prevented and  

controlled if detected early. Lice hatch from 

small eggs, called nits, that are attached to 

individual strands of hair. The eggs hatch in 

10 days, with new lice reaching maturity in 

approximately 2 weeks. A female louse can 

live for 10-30 days, and lay as many as six 

eggs a day. Therefore, you need to be  

diligent in checking your childrenôs hair.  

Detection starts with you the parent at home, 

and continues here at school. Lice and nits 

are most likely found near the scalp, 

usually behind the ears and at the nape of the 

neck. They grow to the size of a sesame 

seed. They are white and can appear slightly 

opaque. They usually look like dandruff but 

you cannot easily flick it off the hair strand 

with your finger. You usually have to pull it 

down the strand to get the nit off. If you find 

lice/nits on your child, please do NOT bring 

him/her to school, but inform the school  

office. Call your physician for further 

instructions. With prompt treatment, children 

can usually return to school in 1-2 days. 

 I will check any student here at school that 

is showing symptoms of a severely itchy 

scalp, questionable visible nits, or history of  

exposure. If lice/nits are found, parents will 

be called to pick up their child immediately. 

Discourage your child from sharing hats, 

scarves, hair accessories, or combs.  
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THIS WEEK IN LIONS SPORTS 
Saturday, January 28th - High School Boys Basketball @ LOVC Tournament TBD 

           7th & 8th Grade Volleyball VS Tuscola - Home at 12:00 PM 

Monday, January 30th - 7th & 8th Grade Volleyball @ Little Flower Montessori 

          High School Girls Basketball VS Okaw Valley - Home at 6:00 PM 

Tuesday, January 31st - High School Boys Basketball VS Arthur - Home at 6:00 PM 

         7th & 8th Grade Volleyball @ Bement at 6:00 PM 

Thursday, February 2nd - High School Girls Basketball VS Arcola - Home at 6:00 PM SENIOR NIGHT! 

Friday, February 3rd - High School Boys Basketball VS Arcola - Home at 6:00 PM 

       7th & 8th Grade Volleyball @ Dennis Lab School 

#its great to be an lsa lion  

Extra Curricular eligibility will be checked on a weekly basis in accordance with IESA guidelines.   

Eligibility is based on the grades available at the time of the check.  Eligibility will be checked every  

Friday.  If a student receives a failing grade, the student and parents will be notified on Friday. 

  Changes in grades from the day of the check to any day within the time limit of the ineligibility will  

not change the length of the suspension from practices and/or games.   

Academics must come first. 

 

LSA has scheduled sports physicals on Tuesday, May 9
th
, 2015 after school.  They will be 

held in the gym hallway and locker rooms.  Please put this day on your calendar.  Any  

student wishing to play a sport, no matter what age or grade they are in, will be  

required to have a sports physical before they are allowed to participate.  The cost is 

$25 and the check can be made out to DMH Medical Group.  Sports physicals do not replace 

the physicals required in K, 6th, and 9th grades.  Physicals are good for 13 months.   
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PTL Notes  
 

We are selling Chicken Dinner tickets at the 

Churches again this weekend. All student order 

forms are due back to school on Monday, January 

30th. We will then fill the orders and have the  

tickets ready by Friday, February 3rd.  This is the 

final weekend to sell!  Ask a neighbor, friend,  

co-worker, family member. Drive thru available or 

dine-in before the basketball game. Every ticket 

sold helps us reach our goal 

of 500 dinners. We can do it 

with your help! We are in 

NEED of Volunteers for 

Friday, February 17th. 

Primarily the 5:00 - 6:00 

pm and 6:00 - 7:00 pm 

time slots boxing dinners 

and running orders to the drive thru. If you can 

give an hour of your time we would greatly  

appreciate it!  Sign up on Sign up genius at 

www.lsadecatur.net or contact Kelli  

Fonseca at fonsecacona@gmail.com. 

 

Coming up.... 

 

March/April- Evening PTL meeting - date TBA 

April- Teacher Appreciation week April 3rd-7th. 

More info to come. 

April- Trivia Night - April 29th at Doherty's. If you 

would like to help with this event please  

contact Lindsay Creviston or Holly Schmoldt.  

April/May- PTL Elections - Please consider  

becoming a PTL Officer. We need you!- date TBA. 

May- Field Day! Fun Day! Friday! - hoping to  

coordinate this event with Jump rope for heart and 

the school picnic on May 12th.  If would like to 

help with this event please contact Kelli Fonseca. 

--ABC Hours:  Just a reminder, Morning ABC  

charges a morning fee until 7:45am.  Any students 

checking in any time before 7:45am will be charged 

for the morning.   

 

--ABC is in need of some donations!  ABC is in need 

of some additional items:  Small items for BINGO 

prizes, Bean bag chairs or large pillows, indoor  

activities (Air hockey, Bags, Toss Across, Basketball 

shootout etc.), matchbox cars, baby dolls and  

accessories! Please keep us in mind when youôre 

cleaning out those closets! 

LSA School Closings 

In the event of circumstances that cause us to cancel school at LSA, please view or listen in 

to one of the local medias (radio or tv).  LSA makes its own decision as to whether to close 

school or not.  It does not follow one school district or another.  We will make every effort 

to make any decision to cancel school as early as possible on a given morning or the night 

before (if we can).  Certainly parents need to always be safe as they drive if weather is 

questionable and school is not officially canceled. 

http://www.lsadecatur.net
mailto:fonsecacona@gmail.com

